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September 2, 2022

Re: Your request for access to information under Part Il of the Access to Information and
Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 [Our File # 2022-09]

On August 10, 2022, the Town of Paradise received your request for access to the following records:

Please confirm the amount of Funding received for Signage plan for the Trailway and whom the
letter was addressed to. | would like a copy of the letter. The Funding would have been submitted

by the former Director of Recreation.

| am pleased to inform you that a decision has been made by the ATIPP Coordinator for the Town of
Paradise to provide access to the requested information. In accordance with your request for a copy of the
records, the appropriate copies have been enclosed.

Please be advised that you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review the processing
of your access request, as set out in section 42 of the Act. A request to the Commissioner must be made
in writing within 15 business days of the date of this letter or within a longer period that may be allowed by

the Commissioner.
The address and contact information of the Information and Privacy Commissioner is as follows:

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner
2 Canada Drive

P. O. Box 13004, Stn. A

St. John's, NL. A1B 3V8

Telephone: (709) 729-6309
Toll-Free: 1-877-729-6309
Email: commissioner@oipc.nl.ca

You may also appeal directly to the Supreme Court within 15 business days after you receive the decision
of the public body, pursuant to section 52 of the Act (a copy of this section has been enclosed for your
reference).

If you have any further questions, please contact me by telephone or by email.
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A"Terhlynn%mlth CPA, CA
ATIPP Coordinator
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Sent by e-mail: cmilley@paradise.ca
August 12, 2022

Chris Milley

Town of Paradise

28 McNamara Dr

Paradise, Newfoundland and Labrador
AlL 0A6

Dear Chris Milley,

| am pleased to inform you that the Town of Paradise Educational Signage (Signage 2022) project led by
the Town of Paradise (the "Recipient") has been selected to receive a financial contribution from Trans
Canada Trail (TCT) through Trail Funding Program - Signage, subject to the conditions detailed below.

Your project will be funded to a maximum of $5,000, which is based on 15.63% of your estimated total
project costs and was calculated based on a percentage of eligible expenses, according to your detailed
project budget and available national funding allocations. Please note that invoices detailing eligible
project expenses may be required, at the sole discretion of TCT, before payments are made.

In addition to the recognition requirements defined in the Contribution Agreement, it is important to
inform TCT of any announcement(s) planned for this project and to offer TCT (including funders and
supporters) the opportunity to speak at these events. If you have any questions please contact Angela
Morin at amorin@tctrail.ca.

On behalf of TCT staff and Board of Directors, | wish you the very best in the successful completion of
your project and thank you for your support as we continue to maintain, develop, improve and expand
the Trans Canada Trail from coast to coast to coast.

Sincerely,

atnleu Koy, 2
Vice President, Chief Trail Experience Officer

Trans Canada Trail tctrail.ca
Sentier Transcanadien sentier.ca

321 rue de la Commune Ouest 1800 465-3636
Suite 300 1514 485-3959

Montréal QC H2Y 2E1 info@tctrail.ca





